Bulletin #183: COVID-19 Information

Nov. 10, 2021











In This Issue: COVID-19 Bulletin

COVID-19 boosters for health care workers Updated travel guidelines for health care workers GNB guidance for third doses and boosters for Designated Support Persons (DSPs) Horizon dashboard data from Nov. 9, 2021

COVID-19 Bulletin

COVID-19 boosters for health care workers

As a health care worker, you are eligible for a COVID-19 booster if six months have passed since your second dose of an mRNA COVID-19 vaccination. If you received your second dose before May 10, then you are eligible to book a vaccination appointment.

Please note: walk-ins are not accepted for boosters. Click here to see where and when clinics are taking place in your area, or click here to book now. If you are unable to book online, please call 1-833-437-1424.

Thank you for keeping yourself, your colleagues, loved ones and your communities safe by getting vaccinated against COVID-19.

Updated travel guidelines for health care workers

The travel guidelines for health care workers have been updated. These guidelines replace those distributed on July 20, 2021.

We thank you for your diligence as we work together through this pandemic. Thank you for keeping the health and safety of our patients, clients, staff, physicians and communities front and centre in all your work.

For easy reference of these guidelines, a table has been created and can be found here.

GNB quidance for third doses and boosters for **Designated Support Persons (DSPs)**

All health care workers (employees from an RHA, EMP, ANB, and designated supports of residents of long-term care facilities, including students who are in these facilities) that have an interval of at least six months since receiving their second dose are eligible to receive a booster third dose of a COVID-19 vaccine.

Booster doses are available at RHA clinics and local pharmacies. Proof of vaccination must be brought to the appointment.

For internal purposes only